
advice needed
on cook inlet

A public comment bcrpcrperiodipd on off-
shore prospecting in k001cook inlet has
been extended until jan 9

alaskasalanskas outgoing commissioner of
natural resources esther wunnicke
said she granted the extension because
of requests from local governments
special interest groups and private
citizens

the comment document is entitled
supplemental preliminary best in-

terest finding and consistency deter-
minationmi regarding offshore prospec-
ting permits in cook inlet

those who wish to comment or
want a copy of the document should
write the department of natural
resources division of mining and
geology PO box 7016 anchorageAncho tage
99510 attnanttn ronna graham her
phone number is 7624211762 4211


